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September 6:  NO SCHOOL  PM (Early Out Inservice)
September 12:  School Picture Day
September 20:  NO SCHOOL PM (Early Out Inservice)
September 21:  NO SCHOOL (District Wide Inservice)
September 22:  NO SCHOOL (District Wide Inservice)
September 28:  Oelwein Homecoming Parade 7:00
September 29:  Homecoming Pep Rally 1:30

Book Orders:  
Book orders are due back to school on Wednesday, September 6.  Ordering from these book orders is optional, but is a great opportunity to purchase books at a discounted rate to increase your at-home library.  If sending an order, please send a check or money order made out to Scholastic with your order.  We encourage you to take 15-20 minutes every day to read with your child.

Picture Day:
Order envelopes went home today in your child’s bag. If your child is in our 3 year old class or 4 year old PM class, we will take your child to get his/her picture taken when everyone has arrived at school.  Please send your order with payment to school unless you are ordering online.  If your child is in our 4 year old AM class, please take your order with you when you take your child for pictures.  You may take your child to the Parish Center between 8:00 and 12:30.  The best times will be between 8:00 and 8:30 or 10:00 and 12:30.  There may be a wait time between 8:30 and 10:00 as the elementary school will be getting pictures taken during that time frame. 

Activity and Snack Calendars:
These calendars are also in your child’s bag today.  The activity calendar has listed a focus activity of the day (keep in mind LOTS of other activities are occurring). The snack calendar lists your assigned day for bringing the class snack.  Depending on the class, your child may bring snack once a month or once every 2 months.  Our afternoon class brings snack two days in a row so you may bring all snack items the first day or you may bring something each day of your turn.  

4 year old AM and PM:  Bring 20 snacks on your turn
3 year old class:  Bring 24 snacks on your turn.

September 21 and 22:
The Oelwein District has planned Inservices for all teachers in the district.  We will not have preschool these days as our staff is taking part in these professional development opportunities.

Questions????
Sometimes the beginning of the year can raise many questions as we navigate through a new routine and school year.  This is the first year for many of you so if you feel some topics need more clarification please ask.  

